[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Daniel Burns  
Sent: Friday, September 6, 2024 10:43 AM
Subject: NAESB Hydrogen Comments

Hi Jonathan, these are the comments we would like to submit for the Hydrogen Contract.

General Index supports the foundational framework of the Hydrogen NAESB Contract, which we believe is a crucial step toward standardizing and facilitating the growth of the hydrogen market. 
The contract's emphasis on transparency, standardized terms, and the inclusion of carbon intensity tracking aligns with our commitment to fostering a more sustainable and efficient energy sector.
As the hydrogen market matures, we would support the inclusion of transportation-related emissions in the calculation of the Carbon Intensity (CI) score, specifically emphasizing the need for CI scoring to reflect the point of delivery. 
This approach would provide a more accurate and comprehensive assessment of hydrogen’s environmental impact, accounting for the entire lifecycle from production to delivery.

Sincerely, 
Nakul Hirani/Daniel Burns
General  Index

Daniel Burns
Energy Analyst
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